FNA has new
president

The Board of Directors of the
Fairbanks Native Association an-
nounced at a recent staff meet-
ing the appointment of James
R. Filip as president of FNA.

“We had several well-qualified

plicants for the position,” said

eme Miller, chairman of the
board, “but the board was
unanimous in its selection. Mr.
Filip is a highly qualified admin-
istrator with a good track record
and we're very pleased to have
him on board.”

Filip assumed his duties on Oc-
tober 10. He was city manager
of Seward from 1969 until
1976 and graduated from the
University of Alaska in 1966.



